
My name is Jennifer Moon and I am a family nurse practitioner working at Canby Healthcare Clinic in Canby, OR, and I am writing in 
support of the Rural Tax Credit renewal, SB 143. This tax credit is one of the major benefits that come with working within a rural 
health setting when other benefits such as health insurance or retirement assistance is not offered. This tax credit is a great way to 
help retain and encourage providers that have a passion for serving those that are underserved but who also need more financial 
assistance in lieu of other benefits that may be offered in non-rural medical facilities.

Thankfully yours,
Jennifer K. Moon, FNP-C


